
Dear , thank you for your request for information. 
 
 "Please advise what, if any, transparency requirements you require of the police in your area 
or that you are planning to require. Please include any transparency requirements for the pay, 
 expenses and allowances for the chief constable and other senior officers." 
 
This information is already published.  Details can be obtained as outlined below: 
 
Section 8 of the 2015/16 Annual Accounts provides details of the Chief Officer's salaries (including 
fees and allowances), benefits in kind, compensatory grant and pension contributions and can be 
found on our website at http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Document-Library/Working-for-
You/Transparency/What-we-spend/Accounts-2015-16/HP-1516.pdf.   The Annual Accounts for 
previous years can be found here http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Working-for-you/What-We-
Spend-and-How-We-Spend-It/What-We-Spend-and-How-We-Spend-It.aspx. 
 
Chief Officer expenses are published on the Force website and can be found at 
http://www.humberside.police.uk/chief-officer-expenses. 
 
Details of gifts and gratuities received by any member of the Force are also published and can be 
found at http://www.humberside.police.uk/gifts-gratuities-and-hospitality. 
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think that we have not supplied information in 
accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then you have the right to 
ask for an internal review.  Any request for an internal review should be made within 30 days and 
addressed to: 
 
Martin Scoble 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside The Lawns Harland Way Cottingham 
HU16 5SN  
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Louise Johnson 
 
------------------------------------------- 
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